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Dear Javier & Patricia,

Ingrid Visser [ingrid@orca.org.nz]

Thursday, 28 June 2012 08:07
adjunto@loroparque-fundacion.org
dir.comunicacion@loroparque.com

paper by, and contact details for, Dr Sam Ridgeway
Ridgway & Carder (1996) Tursiops, deaf & mute.pdf

Here are the contact details for Dr Sam Ridgeway as we discussed earlier today. Also, please find attached
the article about his study of the deaf and mute dolphin.

Sam Ridgway sam.ridgway@nmmpfoundation.org

Thank you again for your time today. | think it was a very constructive talk and | do appreciate that you
allowed me to observe whilst you filmed. Please also extend my thanks to the trainers who took the time
out from their busy schedules today.

Sincerely,
Ingrid

Dr Ingrid N. Visser
Orca Research Trust
P. O. Box 402043,
Tutukaka, 0153
New Zealand

www.orcaresearch.org
www.whale-rescue.org




